
The attorneys and staff of Banner Witcoff are saddened by the recent passing of John
Harris Curry. John joined the firm as an attorney in its Washington DC office in 2017 and
was a valued member of the electrical and computer engineering practice. Prior to joining
the firm, John worked as a patent examiner at the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office in the
area of display device technology. John earned his B.S. in electrical engineering and J.D.
from The George Washington University.

We offer our deepest condolences to the colleagues, friends and family who mourn his loss.
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